
Student Financial Services
The AAMC’s FIRST (Financial Information, Resources, Services, and Tools) program provides
 free resources to help medical students make wise financial decisions: www.aamc.org/first.

Letters of Recommendation
To request a letter of recommendation (LOR) from any of the Deans (Drs. Verduin, Kibble or Smith), you

must complete the LOR Request Form, found on GPS. Keep in mind, you can only request one letter from a
Student Affairs Dean. Please note, you MUST attach a curriculum vitate (CV) to your LOR request. The letters
are written as formal letters and as such, the form needs to be filled out completely, with the program name

and address, even if it is being emailed. If the letter is to be uploaded via a link from a program, please
confirm the Dean for that to be sent to. The form should be accompanied by your CV that follows the

required format per the CV Toolbox along with any link to the program that provides additional information
helpful in writing the letter. Information on creating your CV, along with a sample and template, can be

found at the CV - Toolbox (password: COMPASS2025). 

Latino, Hispanic, or of Spanish Origin Identified Student Leaders in Medicine: Recognizing More Than
50 Years of Presence, Activism, and Leadership

Over the past 3 years 100s of medical students, residents, faculty and staff have worked on a book entitled
Latino, Hispanic, or of Spanish Origin Identified Student Leaders in Medicine: Recognizing More Than 50

Years of Presence, Activism, and Leadership. The book highlights LHS+ individuals’ activism in addressing
unique health issues and disparities across the U.S. Describes the current state of LHS+ identified individuals

in the physician workforce. Describes the social, cultural, and political factors that have influenced LHS+
identified individuals. Relays engaging stories on LHS+ identified individuals' pursuit of medical careers. The
book is a part of the United Nations Sustainable Development Goal Series. Through financial donations from

the AAMC, learners, faculty, and staff the book is open access and can be accessed for FREE via the
following link - https://link.springer.com/book/10.1007/978-3-031-35020-7
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Please note badge replacements will now cost $10! 

Announcements

https://med.ucf.edu/media/2021/10/Letter-of-Recommendation-Request-Form-Revised-10.13.21.pdf
https://med.ucf.edu/student-affairs/gps-a-good-place-to-start/compass/career-advising/roadmap-to-residency-2/cv-toolbox/
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%253A%252F%252Flink.springer.com%252Fbook%252F10.1007%252F978-3-031-35020-7&data=05%7C01%7CBrooke.Vercheski%2540ucf.edu%7C8ac511ffe6fa485c103e08dbda5665f2%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638343836831984485%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SR%252Fc7c1KJTeXZIEsdz8bMkUU6Z3znz5RdJJsaCuJo6o%253D&reserved=0


ANNOUNCEMENTS CONT.

Class of 2026 - ERAS Application Reminder! 

We’re just two weeks away from the 2026 Electronic Residency Application Service  (ERAS ) applicant
opening! As you prepare your application, we would like to remind you that the entire 2025 Specialty
Spotlight webinar series is available on demand. All 12 dynamic sessions highlight a different medical
specialty and feature a program director and an advisor who share firsthand insights, preparation tips,
and advice on what they really look for in applicants.

® ®

To access recordings of these webinars, visit our website or click on the links below:
Adult Neurology          Integrated Plastic Surgery

Anesthesiology            Internal Medicine
Child Neurology          Neurological Surgery

Dermatology               Pathology
Family Medicine         Pediatrics
General Surgery         Psychiatry

To register for and access recordings of other webinars for residency applicants, you can visit the
Upcoming ERAS and Transition to Residency Webinars page. We also recommend you check out our
other AAMC resources for 2026 residency applicants:

Discover What You Need to Know About the 2026 ERAS Application Season.
Find out about Program Signaling for the 2026 MyERAS Application Season.
Check out the Careers in Medicine  website for tools that will help applicants understand
themselves and discover career options.

®

Use the Residency ExplorerTM tool to research residency programs and find those that align with
your career interests and personal goals.

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e577aa8e0a643ba8630098896c0a46bbcba4702fa468d00dfbe5822c4ff0f5dbfb3d1dfa29a12db82f8cfb953120ee7b773&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024629106%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=g1GbrB%2B02xhRzv%2FTdVYwhVvRCDWZ9x0AuHGujGUQABI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e57ecbdd156441ff887732da2b92943f1675170c35d519c3de0c3ea71118ad2746ddfac21ad46136f6723b0e2d63e203fc6&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024653804%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jb4EHIMPTaE8wouu4jmB9A55gDFAuNEjQXX6VNAb5%2Fo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e57a2fc6d50b246cd99c439260670979d95461d08cc1e149051260403934464e3ca5184d9923b37bdfd6ceefc301751d07c&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024678876%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uEvsGU%2FUdMz9V%2Fn9bLKEzAvO2Ast5D60GFO1kHmq4bg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e57a2fc6d50b246cd99c439260670979d95461d08cc1e149051260403934464e3ca5184d9923b37bdfd6ceefc301751d07c&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024678876%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uEvsGU%2FUdMz9V%2Fn9bLKEzAvO2Ast5D60GFO1kHmq4bg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e575ad9ece405849399cde28dd37bfb85afc12ca05964f211e629f07fc8b02a46d0d34e95875a721099bd214b2a8e23e73d&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024704075%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YauC3YCXf70diDE4LIaARy9HQoOB8EOsKYW5eJf%2FGBE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e5720001319794a0efb9c9401aca50379a8aeb728440d4d3004a73ae44e09f92289d6e3d87b9bafeec836d0619a5c08cd8f&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024727838%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3sh7dJFhiHdMdv8v5aZ5Z3RKCeNPWvxpUYoezZoN0FI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e576c02995089a9db92f07c79d8c3f001d8199b62fd0c11e7c38341eb75b1a0bd13f27beb418f62142993c8fa2ddcc96e21&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024755359%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=i3Xm3VIgw0ScW1uOWzoTG%2FoSFRrLKGKjn2dVryZUU6Q%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e5734674065f8c779dfbfb84f7700ce389d3b681ac16c2e1065ae77447b1e8b5263e1519ca0bd2aa2923411c241ca61fc92&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024780677%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VPGgrrtf6bR9%2BQ2JyUdOVNxTTmakF56y1THFdZ4yqkA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e572825cbaf03d1c0d98b0456505ecd685f5a8bc14fa38d9390adfe34a0bbcfd930f223a508687fa10440f4e120006fa443&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024797933%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=caOWa85l54MfaG%2BTnIEWFmHtwb1gGoKmsbQ8bzlzCkg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e572825cbaf03d1c0d98b0456505ecd685f5a8bc14fa38d9390adfe34a0bbcfd930f223a508687fa10440f4e120006fa443&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024797933%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=caOWa85l54MfaG%2BTnIEWFmHtwb1gGoKmsbQ8bzlzCkg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e571786d0c0616a189ff7c51c3fdc12903800c54820fd5eda91a09238168e91bda82b0055d89c1fa449e3ea3dcf697efa60&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024814352%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bbg3winW0RXhSbuYiDqcRJl6XrkIkliuU3Q8B81VEbc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e571861f54faca897d4370740a01877539ad0da5b5781b119f76b75e24e948a46d6b2a4ebaa51748bfb45f67e8e2fb11da7&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024830593%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kPHTHCvaxyYnQj6iUSD3Ipj3wLb4ekiHkins3wytipI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.aamc.org%2F%3Fqs%3D283ddb682bb04e571178e97c063a27d8743c15ef88e14b0bcc56eff9e5de93bd9a620b7fe0dba04f5790cf02cbf0020074e0482c1bcc81be&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C71818d3271ca4d35c5aa08dddf4c4f3a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638912241024846699%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=P2Oel3I9FZWXuPCZHaWL574A2%2Fnv4JXdOefuGnpsvlo%3D&reserved=0
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Industry Events



Clinical Orthopaedic Society 2025 Annual Meeting

FIRE+ Program 

The Focused Individualized Research Experience-Plus (FIRE+) Program was created in order to support
medical student research projects that fall outside and beyond the FIRE curriculum. This Program aims to

provide support, management, oversight, and tracking of student research projects and endeavors. The
FIRE+ intent is to bring these students and projects under one structured program to ensure appropriate
research guidance and support so that research quality, safety, and integrity are maintained and can be

evaluated for a sustainable and successful scholarly endeavor. 
Any research and scholarly activity performed by medical students OTHER THAN RESEARCH RELATED TO

THE M1/M2 FIRE CURRICULUM is required to be included in FIRE+. New research projects outside of the
FIRE curriculum in M1/M2, continuity of the FIRE project in M3/M4 years, or independent research as

extracurricular activity must be approved by FIRE+. After submission of a brief in-take form, FIRE+ projects
will be reviewed to ensure quality and rigor with the anticipation that the project can be publishable in

peer-reviewed journals and presentable in national/international professional conferences. 
Link: https://redcap.link/FIRE-Plus 

Northern Pacific Global Health Leaders Program - Applications due Sep. 15th!

The NPGH LEADERs Fellowship program is now accepting applications from eligible U.S. pre- and
postdocs, and LMIC postdocs interested in conducting 12 months of research at our affiliated sites in low-
and middle-income countries. Trainees receive a stipend, research funds, travel, and are supported by a
team of mentors. Research opportunities are available in a variety of disciplines, including HIV/AIDS and

other infectious diseases, cancer, neurology/nervous system disorders, cardiovascular & blood disease
disorders, digestive and kidney diseases, diabetes, maternal & child health, mental health, and more! To
learn more about the program, visit our website, where you can also watch an informational webinar to

get an overview of this outstanding opportunity. Applications are due September 15, 2025.

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fredcap.link%2FFIRE-Plus&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C3b5e6acc370c4ee4f1d008dd15fd109f%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638690898828370863%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yLhq8PKID%2FALrUNyiEwcezdkIgOjdi7x5Es6V4XDXPA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffogartyfellows.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C8ce2471a1fca41c2380d08ddde4ed59f%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638911152678004034%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=km6J5mB1%2FhSabB2E29YqQoFgk0573%2BVwaRr70MusYPE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1g1JCw3WqrjbAYd0fwWn_OR9QnGFB35-E%2Fview&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C8ce2471a1fca41c2380d08ddde4ed59f%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638911152678019774%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=60lNrp7VjmOxpYFj%2Fbn%2FctD1Np6SkTMfgoxB26OA8d8%3D&reserved=0


Nova Southeastern University Attitudes towards Emergency Medicine Study 
We are conducting a study to investigate U.S. Medical Students' Attitudes towards Emergency Medicine. We

encourage you to fill out this survey regardless of your interest in Emergency Medicine. It is important to
gather this information to help us understand the large volume of unfilled Emergency Medicine Residency

spots in recent years. We are asking you to complete a one-time, anonymous 3-5 minute survey. This research
study involves minimal risk to you. You can decide not to participate in this research, and it will not be held

against you. You can exit the survey at any time. Participation will have no effect on your grades or standing
in your academic program. There is no cost for participation in this study. Participation is voluntary and no

compensation is provided. This study has been exempted and approved by the Institutional Review Board of
Nova Southeastern University (NSU-IRB Protocol Number 2023-309).

Survey Link

ADHD USMLE Accommodations Survey

We are conducting a research study focusing on the experiences of medical students with ADHD who have applied for
accommodations through the USMLE. As medical students, educators, and advocates, we recognize the importance of

providing equal opportunities and support for individuals with ADHD who are pursuing a career in medicine. The
purpose of this study is to gather firsthand accounts of the challenges, successes, and overall experiences of medical

students with ADHD in applying for and receiving accommodations for USMLE testing. The survey takes approximately
10 minutes to complete and covers topics related to previous experiences in receiving accommodations, challenges

faced, accommodations sought with the USMLE and the impact on academic performance. Participation is voluntary
and responses are confidential. Your participation is highly appreciated and will help improve support for medical

students with ADHD and potentially help pave the way for students with disabilities as a whole!
Survey Link 

Surveys & Studies

UL Residency Application Survey

University of Louisville researchers believe your voice matters! Help us understand how the current political
climate and election results are shaping residency specialty and program choices for medical students like

you. Survey will only take 5 minutes.
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/medpolitics 

Chaos, Conflict, and Compromise: Medical Student Perceptions of the Application Process, Scheduling, and
Cost of Away Rotations.

You are being asked to participate in an online survey study titled “Chaos, Conflict, and Compromise: Medical
Student Perceptions of the Application Process, Scheduling, and Cost of Away Rotations.” The length of this

survey is about 15 minutes. The first 500 medical students who participate in this survey will receive a $5
Amazon gift card.

Survey Link
If there are any questions regarding this research, please contact Rachel Chapman, fourth-year medical

student at UCF College of Medicine, by email at Ra513791@ucf.edu or Lynn-Caelle Valere, fourth-year medical
student at UCF College of Medicine, by email at Ly333689@ucf.edu.

Explanation of Research

https://forms.office.com/r/cGRpK1D69b
https://drexel.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eDUXYHuAPqoMZAq
https://drexel.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eDUXYHuAPqoMZAq
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2Fmedpolitics&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C57ba1c8c9c7848a1aa8608dd3bae070a%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638732340844735256%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2M4Z%2FVTNtcHjB8lOjAAjybgNlzWpBBLeaHL2vmESCw4%3D&reserved=0
https://ucf.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dd4QpUfBYQoYCGy
mailto:Ra513791@ucf.edu
mailto:Ly333689@ucf.edu
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:d9e536ce-0265-3bb9-9341-40f689ce2b73


Surveys & Studies Cont.

Medical Student Study on Substance use and Addiction

Currently, there is minimal data in the literature regarding what U.S. medical students know about substances
of use and misuse beyond alcohol and marijuana. With approval of this exempt study through Phoenix

Children’s Hospital’s IRB in Arizona, our study therefore seeks to address gaps in knowledge and gain an
updated perspective of how substance use and addiction impact U.S. medical students. We strive to

investigate the availability of substance use and mental health support programs for medical students
regionally across the U.S. as well as students’ current knowledge of such programs. 

The survey is comprised of 33 questions and should take no longer than 10 minutes. We will also be offering
voluntary participation in a random draw for twenty $50 gift cards at the completion of data collection.

Interested participants will be offered the opportunity to share their email information after submitting their
survey responses in such a way that preserves the anonymous status of their survey responses.  The link for the

survey is https://redcap.link/e0oqodya

Soft Skills in STEM (SSS) Survey

By completing the survey, you will rate your own soft skills and if you wish to include your email address in
the survey, we will share the report of what soft skills the participating companies are seeking. You will also
receive suggestions on how you can improve the soft skills you feel you are lacking in to be as prepared for

industry as possible!
You can access the survey here. 

Please participate to learn how you can continue developing strong soft skills that can help you get your
dream job and to receive insight from the participating companies! Thank you.

Differences in perceived vs personal treatment plans for common acute complaints: An
experimental vignette study

The objective of this study is to investigate how perceived and personal health treatment plans differ
between healthcare providers of different specialties and education levels.

To participate, you must be: 18 years or older,  A UCF student, faculty, or staff member (including residents
and fellows), Affiliated with healthcare (medicine, nursing, PA, etc.), Have ongoing clinical experience in your
curricular studies or work experience. Further details about the study are attached in this email and are also

located on the first page of the survey. If you meet the above criteria and would like to participate, please
find the survey links below:

 Survey Link

Annual US Medical School Survey

The goal of this report is to provide medical schools with extensive insight into the current core values and
preferences of our nation’s medical and pre-med students, allowing for programs to foster an environment

that appeals not only to their current students, but to pre-med students deciding on which med schools they’ll
be applying to for the upcoming fiscal application cycle. This report will fill in the gaps that the annual LCME
survey metrics don’t address, ensuring that programs are able to appeal to both students and prospective

applicants to the highest degree.
Survey Link: MedEd Scorecard Survey

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2Fredcap.link%2Fe0oqodya__%3B!!DCTxO5nwB6A69OQV!3iKbWtGfROhX95WSkN9MWknK-ux1BC601PczgffYaDuPobl1q5ceGdoi1u5JNLdzfs66QGf9FXmLWlsZmtgKQTzTczFS9Ing11eH%24&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7Cb9cdf2c57c2f4b30697008dd2f37d842%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638718639090910341%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tE9zyYfu%2Ba5hMVDQuMX4Ag%2BOU2oZC4fyBuxPcAKSqJ4%3D&reserved=0
https://tinyurl.com/SSS-UCF/
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%253A%252F%252Fucf.qualtrics.com%252Fjfe%252Fform%252FSV_87aWwKFde4FoNMN&data=05%7C01%7CBrooke.Vercheski%2540ucf.edu%7Cf8a23c86b3c64cb0a6b408db2b1673cc%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638151147974812043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3r%252F2smkqn0EJLy6NXKCOlKaHyK8BmHWZIGKa49bi%252BhQ%253D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3DDQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAMAAIuhe4NUME5IS1RHM0pHMDQ5QlU0Q1FDT1hJSU9NQy4u&data=05%7C02%7CBrooke.Vercheski%40ucf.edu%7C94a213e713b54c1ae26a08dd8c1160cf%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638820728460010203%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=w24JZEtR9m37ABHNxB6MU4yS9i7b0bQRFvHV%2BmqDn7I%3D&reserved=0


Residency Program Sessions & Other Opportunities

University of Tennessee Chattanooga Pediatrics
YOU MUST BE Registered to participate!
Use the link to register beforehand:  Click

Here

EFA Virtual Residency Fair
Don’t miss the 5th Annual EFA Residency Fair — A virtual
event to connect with ObGyn residency programs across the
country!
WHAT IS IT?
A 2-day online experience where you’ll meet Program
Directors and Residents from a wide range of ObGyn
programs across the country — all from the comfort of your
home!
- Live chats & Q&A sessions
- Discover new programs
- Take our quick survey on Letters of Recommendation (LORs)!
More Residency Programs Are Being Added Daily!
Check back often to see who’s joining — the list keeps
growing!
WHEN:  September 6 and 7 from 12 pm - 4 pm EST
HOW TO JOIN:
Visit www.efaobgyn.com to register and RSVP to the
programs you want to visit
COST:
Absolutely FREE! No fees, no barriers.
WHY YOU SHOULD ATTEND:
Direct access to PDs and residents — a rare and valuable
opportunity Learn about programs you may not have
considered Make informed choices about where to send your
signals
Spread the Word!
Please Forward this invite to MS4s applying to ObGyn. MS1–
MS3 students are also welcome to attend and get a head
start!
Questions please feel free to email ngabbur@northwell.edu

http://www.uthsc.edu/comc/pediatrics
http://www.uthsc.edu/comc/pediatrics
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.efaobgyn.com__;!!BWcElQ!0yHx2LAOj3dPziO_Gxej-opEMRAlg1e263XZR-cERcN0cPIHahUgo_MA4VPMZ59gaP6KJTVQ42gt1epn1B-K9A$


BROOKE VERCHESKI BROOKE.VERCHESKI@UCF.EDU

Central Florida Special Olympics Volunteer Opportunities
Check out the link below for volunteer opportunities with the Central Florida

Special Olympics!
Click here for opportunities!

Conversations to Remember
Conversations to Remember, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit, dedicated towards combating loneliness and
isolation felt by senior citizens. Our virtual visit program matches 2-3 college students with residents
of long-term care, assisted living, and memory care communities for virtual video visits. These
residents have been suffering from isolation, and your call could really brighten their days just by
speaking with them. We provide training to the students in the program about the best ways to
interact with the seniors, as well as additional support throughout their service. Typically, students
volunteer 1-2 hours per week. Each call lasts up to one hour, based on the senior's attention span
and mood on each day. We expect students to volunteer for approximately 16 weeks, so that they
can build a friendship with the senior. This does not need to coincide with the start of a semester, as
we have new seniors starting all the time, and train new volunteers weekly. The students are
matched based on the times that they're available, with a senior who is available at the same time,
and they will have a regular, weekly appointment for their visit. Students wishing for more visits or
other opportunities that allow them to volunteer more hours can be accommodated with different
ways to volunteer, such as assisting us with our social media, call support, or outreach.   
https://conversationstoremember.org 

Do you have an approved volunteer opportunity you need to recruit
for? Or an event that needs promoted? Please email the details to

Brooke Vercheski for it to be added to the weekly newsletter!

HAVE A GREAT WEEK! 

Volunteer Opportunties

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%253A%252F%252Fwww.specialolympicsflorida.org%252Fcentral-florida-volunteer-opportunities&data=05%7C01%7CBrooke.Vercheski%2540ucf.edu%7C7a7382f13ed246bc32cc08db03cf495d%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C638107961038520237%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mpVgJ5ubzAWpkUt%252BGPEsuu8%252Fz4vafXcdEJitv1xrTWA%253D&reserved=0
https://conversationstoremember.org/

